DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
UNITED STATES ARMY LEGAL SERVICES AGENCY
901 NORTH STUART STREET
ARLINGTON, VA 22203-1837

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

July 30, 1996

Regulatory Law Office
U 3741

Ms. Blanco S. Bayo

Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Dear Ms. Bavyo:
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Pursuant to this Commission’s Order No. PSC—96-O965—PCO—§E,

dated July 26, 1996, this Office, on behalf of the Department of
Defense and All Other Federal Executive Agencies (DOD/FEA),
hereby notifies this Commisgion that it wighes to continue its
Party status in the subject proceeding.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

%V )
Peter Q. Nyce J f:}*é

General Attorney
Regulatory Law Office
{703)696-1644
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